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Upcoming AADL Question & Answer Sessions

Alberta Aids to Daily Living is hosting the following Question and Answer Sessions for AADL Authorizers
and Vendors:

¢ Changes to the Mobility and Large Equipment Approved Product List and benchmark model that
will be effective October 1, 2016.

An overview of the changes will be provided as well as an opportunity to ask questions. Changes
include addition of new products, and introducing benchmarking for large bathing and toileting
aids.

& Thursday, September 15 at 1:00 pm
¢ Wednesday, September 21 at 9:00 am

¢ Changes to the Seating and Wheelchair Accessories Policy that will be effective October 1, 2016.
The Seating benefits and Wheelchair Accessories are being combined into one manual and
approved product list and have been restructured to correspond to levels of seating.

The benefits are structured based on the seating level of the client; each level corresponds to the
level of clinical need.

¢ Level A- Basic Seating

& Level B-Specialized Seating

¢ Level C- Complex Seating

¢ Tuesday, September 20 at 1:30 pm
& \Wednesday, October 5 at 9:00 am
¢ Thursday, October 13 at 9:00 am

AHS employees can also reference the practicewise session held on August 25" for more information.

To register for any of these sessions, contact Andrea at andrea.waywanko@gov.ab.ca or Terri at
terri.gaunt@gov.ab.ca. Please include your authorizer or vendor number. You will be sent call-in
information approximately one week prior to the session.
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